Inviting All Women of Saint Thomas More

Our parish retreat, at Christ the King Retreat Center, is
fast approaching. This year’s theme is “Creating the Hope
We Seck. The Sacredness in Everyday Life.” While hope
is sometimes seen as wishful thinking, Christian hope
transcends this notion. Hope is a confident expectation of
what is desired will be attained, a future that may not be
visible to us. Please join us January jist through February
2nd as we move beyond mere wishful thinking and actively
strive towards hope in God and one another. Flyers will
be in the vestibule. If you have any questions call Cheryl

Barron at §30-514-8859.




